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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,
I am requesting funding for Auburndale Flood Improvements in fiscal year 2026. The entity to
receive funding for this project is the City of Miami located at located between SW 327 Ave to
SW 37" Ave, and West Flager St to SW 8" St, Miami, FL.
The funding would be used to install new drainage systems and raise roadways to address
flooding in low lying areas. This is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will help

prevent flood and improve roadway conditions.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Maria Salazar
Member of Congress



